
DETOUR UPDATE
A delivery truck will be arriving tomorrow, Wednesday, June 21st, with a load of catch basins for 
the project.  Depending on the truck size, there may be a need for flagging at the Miluk 
Drive/Mexeye Loop intersection, in front of the Learning Center.  If needed, the flagging will be 
brief.

LEARNING CENTER PARKING UPDATE
In order to keep the project moving, possibly ahead of schedule, the parking lot to the west of 
the Learning Center (in red) will be closed beginning Thursday, June 22nd.  This closure is to 
allow for greenspace clearing in preparation for upcoming Phase 2 work.  The parking lot to the 
east of the Learning Center (in blue) will be for student pick-up and drop-off only.  All staff and 
visitors that need to park longer than 15 minutes, please utilize parking across the street in the 
KWC parking lot (in green).
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